
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MAILING ADDRESS 
St. Paul Cathedral Parish 
15 S. 12th Ave. Yakima, WA 98902 
 

Phone: 509-575-3713 
Fax: 509-453-7497 
Email: parish@stpaulyakima.org 
 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday-Friday 8:30AM-4:30PM 
(Closed 12:00 Noon-1:00PM) 
 

Weekend Mass Schedule 
Saturday: 5:30PM 
Sunday: 7, 9, 11AM, 7PM Life Teen 
   1:00PM (Spanish) 
 

Daily Mass Schedule 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday: 7AM 
Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday: 8AM 
 

Reconciliation 
Saturday: 4:00PM or by Appointment 
 

Baptisms 
Please call Parish Office  
 

Weddings 
Four months preparation required 
 

Exposition & Adoration  
Friday from 7:30AM concluding with 
Benediction at 6:45PM 
 
Complete Staff listing inside. 
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 ST. PAUL CATHEDRAL 
    DIOCESE OF YAKIMA 

Love God. Live the Eucharist.                                                  SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT  

 www.stpaulyakima.org 

Mt 17:1-9 

“FROM THE SHINING CLOUD THE 

FATHER’S VOICE IS HEARD: THIS 

IS MY BELOVED SON, HEAR HIM.” 

 

 

 



Opening Hymn                                   How Good, Lord, to Be Here!                                       No. 881 
 
Penitential Rite                                 I confess to almighty God… 
Kyrie eleison                                                             No. 319 
 
Scripture Readings                                                                              No. 1030 
Responsorial Psalm   Lord, let your mercy be on us, as we place our trust in you.                     No. 1030 
 
Gospel Acclamation      Praise to you, Lord Jesus Christ…                                           No. 337 
Profession of Faith 
 
Offertory Hymn                               Christ Is the World’s Light                                    No. 602 
      11:00 a.m. only   Heavenly Light             Alexander Kopylov 

 
Sanctus                                                                                                     No. 304 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mystery of Faith                                                                                     No. 215 
We proclaim your Death, O Lord, and profess your Resurrection, 

until You come again. 
Amen                                No. 218                                                               
 
Agnus Dei                               No. 311 
 
Communion Antiphon                             James Biery 
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1727 Larkin Williams Road, Fenton, MO 63026. Printed in U.S.A. 
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Closing Hymn                                     The Glory of These Forty Days                                 No. 467 
               (verses 1, 2 & 4) 
 

LITURGY FOR THE SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT 



 
SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT  
Events for the Week of March 9, 2020 

Sacrificial Offering From Last Sunday $13,454.20 

          M   March     9      St. Frances of Rome                                Th  March     12     Lenten Weekday 
          T    March     10    Lenten Weekday                                      F    March     13     Lenten Weekday 
          W   March     11    Lenten Weekday                                      S    March     14     Lenten Weekday    

Mass will be offered on Tues., March 10th at  
Good Samaritan at 10AM for all residents &guests. 

 LIFETEEN & SPY EDGE NEWS 
Continues this week. Life Teen Mass Sunday at 
7:00PM Contact Shawn for more information. 

Spy Edge continues this Thursday. 

CONVALESCENT FACILITY MASS 

Each weekday of the Lenten Season we offer the   
following seasonal Masses & Liturgies in our Chapel:    
1. Mondays 5:30PM-Sung Lenten Evening Prayer, a 

meditative inspirational liturgy, as we pray with 
the “Universal Church”.  

2. Tuesdays 5:30PM-Lenten Evening Mass        
Misa en Español 7:00PM.  

3. Wednesdays 5:30PM-Stations of the Cross 
(English).  

4. Thursdays 5:30PM-Lenten Evening Mass.       
Followed by Soup, Sandwich & Video in the 
school cafeteria at 6:15PM. (No charge-donations       
accepted). 

5. Fridays-Adoration all day 7:30AM-6:45PM (9PM 
First Fridays) ending with Benediction. Via    
Crucis-7:00PM, followed by Grupo de Oración.  

 

These opportunities to gather in Lent to praise &  
worship God are in addition our usual morning Mass-

es: Monday, Wednesday & Friday at 7:00AM 
Tuesday, Thursday & Saturday at 8:00AM 

Besides these weekday events our city Penance  
Celebrations of Reconciliation will be held  

accordingly to the following schedule: 
 

Tuesday, March 24th  4:00PM-Holy Redeemer 
Wednesday, March 25th 7:00PM-Holy Family 
Wednesday, April 1st 4:00PM-St. Joseph 
Thursday, April 2nd 7:00PM-CATHEDRAL 
 
    

DURING LENT  

RITE OF ELECTION  

CONGRATULATIONS  

To our Holy Father, Pope Fran-
cis as he celebrates the 7th  
Anniversary of his election as 
Pope this Friday! Many more 
beautiful and rewarding years as 
Pope! 

SOUP, SANDWICH & VIDEO  

Note that this has been switched to Thursday  
Evenings at 6:15PM following 
the 5:30PM Mass in our Chapel. 
Come join us for a delicious 
Lenten meal in our school  
cafeteria. No charge: donations 
accepted. Thanks to Bud  
Stillwaggon and our Knights of 
Columbus for continuing Bud’s 
initial efforts. 

BLUE MASS  

Our Annual “Blue Mass” for First 
Responders: Police, Fire Fighters, 
Military & Emergency Personnel 
on Tuesday, March 10th at 
5:30PM in our Chapel. All are  
invited. Reception following in 
our Assembly Place.  

NEW ALTAR SERVER TRAINING 

Want to be an altar server? 
There will be a training  
session Sunday, March 29th 
from 3-4:30PM in the  
Cathedral. Children 4th grade 
(or older) are encouraged to 
join this important ministry. 
Please come with an adult. 
Inquiries and to RSVP call the 
Cathedral office.  



 

 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

 If you would like to prepare for Masses next  
weekend, the Scripture readings are:  
*Ex 17:3-7 *Rom 5:1-8 *Jn 4:5-42  

NEXT SUNDAY SCRIPTURE READINGS 

Bishop of Yakima 
Most Rev. Joseph J. Tyson, D.D.          509-965-7117 
Pastor 
Rev. Msgr. John A. Ecker, V.G. parish@stpaulyakima.org 
Parochial Vicar 
Rev. Jesús Alatorre                  jalatorresilva@gmail.com 
Permanent Deacon 
Timm Wauzynski                                      509-575-3713 
Office Manager 
Denny A. Canales         denny.canales@yakimadiocese.net 
Director of Religious Education 
Emma Mendoza             emmaam1509@gmail.com 
Youth Minister (Life Teen) 
Shawn Exner       stpaullifeteen@hotmail.com 

Music Director 
Jerry Kaminski             509-575-3713 
Bookkeeper  
Theresa McCormick       tmccormick@ccyakima.org 

Maintenance  
Ray Melki              509-575-3713 
Parish Council President  
Sandi Hays 
Msgr. John A. Ecker Foundation 
Brian Roberts, Chairman                 952-7378  
Pastoral Care 
Alma Jauregui                                           509-575-3713 
Life Teen Music 
Todd Rettig & Anna  Rice 

ST. PAUL CATHEDRAL STAFF 
 

509-575-371.3 | parish@stpaulyakima.org 

WARNING!!! 
 

DO NOT LEAVE ANYTHING OF VALUE IN 
SIGHT IN YOUR CAR DURING MASS.  

Unscrupulous  thieves break into cars in our parking 
lots or in front or beside our Cathedral even in broad  
daylight. Keep all articles out of sight of anyone 

who might be passing by & glance into your  
vehicle. (We try to self-police this area but it only 
takes a few seconds for thieves to break in & steal. 
If you see suspicious activity, call 911.) Keep your 

car locked! 

ANXIETY/DEPRESSION 

Join us on Sunday, March 15th for a Lifenite on 
Anxiety and Depression. We will have a guest 

speaker to discuss this important topic that effects 
not only young people but ALL people. 

RED MASS  

Our Annual “Red Mass” for  
Lawyers, Judges & Legal Personnel 
on Tuesday, March 17th at 
5:30PM in our Chapel. Receptions 
after these Masses. Please join us. 

CHRISM MASS 

Our Annual Chrism Mass when 
the Holy Oils are blessed &  
consecrated for our Diocese by 
our Bishop will be celebrated on 
Tuesday, March 31st at 
7:00PM. 

YLI ANNUAL MASS 

Next Sunday we welcome the Young Ladies  
Institute for their annual Mass with their chaplain, 

Father Darell Mitchell. Following the Mass: Brunch 
on the 3rd floor of our Cathedral Center. 

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER  

“So be perfect, just as your heavenly Father is  
perfect.” Encourage the Holy Spirit to perfect your 
marriage by taking part in a Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter weekend on March 13-15, 2020 at the 

Immaculate Heart Retreat Center, Spokane. Apply at 
www.wme.org. For more information leave a  

message at 509-922-9813. Sign up today.  







  

Our Diocese has this private line for those wishing to report incidents of sexual  
abuse regarding clergy, diocesan or church employees or volunteers. 1-888-276-4490 

NEEDED: MCKINLEY ELEMENTARY 

We have a list of 15 students who would really benefit 
from a lunch time mentor. What this  
entails is giving up one hour of your 
week during lunch time (11:15-
12:15PM) to come and eat lunch and 
play board games or do a craft with a 
student who needs to build a positive 
relationship with an adult. Please 
pray about your  
response to these children in need. You can really make 
a difference! Call Viva Ruffin 270-7160 or 453-2192 
for more info. 

ONGOING ACTIVITIES: 
Spy Edge:  Middle School Religious Education - Thursdays at 
7:00 p.m.  Call Shawn for information at 575-3713. 
Life Teen: Sundays:  Mass at 7:00 p.m., Life Nite following. 
Prayer Line is open for your needs: Yvonne Lane at 457-8792 
or Diana Cortez at 509-307-3165. 
Mother Teresa Grief Ministry:  Contact Barbara Calhoun at  
b.ann.calhoun09@gmail.com 
Knights of Columbus: 1st Monday of each month - 7:00 p.m. - 
Cathedral Center (3rd floor of the School). 
Ultreya: 3rd Thursday of Month, 6:00 p.m.–John 945-8327 or 
Stephanie 949-5457-Bridal Room, Holy Family Parish. 
Y.L.I.: 2nd Thursday of Month, 7:30 p.m.-Knights of 
Columbus Hall 56th Avenue and Chestnut. 
C.D.A.:  Meeting at the Knights of Columbus Hall, 56th Ave. 
and Chestnut.  Contact Thereasa Trujillo at 910-1691. 
RCIA: Sessions weekly on Mondays at 7:00 p.m.  Info?  Call 
Colette Sattler at 457-4717. 
EVENING PRAYER:  Mondays 5:30 p.m. - Chapel. 
HAVEN:  Young Adult Ministry Center - 810 S. 16th Avenue.  
Tel. 509-424-0788 with Anju Jason. 
ADULT EDUCATION: Contact Barbara Calhoun at 
                                          b.ann.calhoun09@gmail.com 

LOOKING FOR COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIPS? 
The Central Washington Catholic Foundation  
offers three scholarships for college students.  

Deadline for admissions-April 1st. Apply online at 
www.catholicfoundation.org  

ONLINE GIVING 

Now available through our website! 

OLIVE WOOD GIFTS FROM THE HOLY LAND 

Will again be available for sale the weekend of March 
28-29. The proceeds from these 
sales support a much diminished 
Christian population in the Holy 
Land. These beautiful handcrafted 
gifts assist 75 families in Bethlehem 
to live & keep a Catholic presence 
there, a       population that has 
dropped from 22% to 2% in the past 
two decades. Plan to stop by, view, 
admire & buy that weekend.  

DON’T FORGET! 

The Fridays of Lent are DAYS OF  
ABSTINENCE: NO MEAT! This is a discipline 

that all Catholics are urged to follow (unless  
excused because of age or health problems). 

 

YLI RUMMAGE SALE 

Will be held on MARCH 28, 2020 in our School  
Cafeteria (Corner of South 
13th & Chestnut  
Avenues). Please bring 
items to sell (men’s and 
women’s clothing, books, 
Christmas items, CD’s,  
etc.) on March 27th from 
2:00PM-5:00PM. Doors 
open on Saturday, March 28th  



 

 
 
 

1. During this flu season and as a protection against 
spreading        disease, beginning this week, the Cathedral Parish 
will            temporarily not offer Communion “from the cup”. 
(Just a          reminder, we receive Christ totally & entirely under 
one or both species.) 

2. Our pastor has asked our Extraordinary Ministers on the     Eu-
charist to distribute Communion IN THE HAND-NOT ON THE 
TONGUE and he asks all our people to please observe this prac-
tice until the flu season has passed.  

3. The suggestion is also given at the Sign of Peace, rather than            
embracing or shaking hands, that we smile & bow to one another 
as a sign of reverence for our people and as an extra precaution 
during these troubled & stressful times when we need to protect 
our people, priests (deacon) and ministers from contagion. 

4. Also, a verbal greeting rather than a handshake with our priests 
and ministers is especially       appropriate when we arrive or 
leave the Cathedral. 

 

Hopefully, these precautions will 
be of short duration and we will 
be able to return to our usual 
way of celebrating the Eucharist 
as soon as possible. 

Prudence & Common Sense  
Taking Precautions During This Flu Season  


